
-----Original Message----- 
From: Cathy Colebatch <  
Sent: Friday, March 22, 2024 10:18 AM 
To: cityclerks <cityclerks@barrie.ca> 
Subject: Deputation Request - Proposed City Wide Zoning Bylaw (4 units) 
 
Good Morning  
Please accept this email as request to do a Deputation to Council on Wed Mar 27, 2024. 
 
Sincerely  
Cathy Colebatch  
 


